Charlie Vettiner Ladies Golf League
Fall Meeting

October 16, 2013
Opening words from our pro, Mark Kemper – Mark thanked the Board and the entire league for a fantastic, cooperative golf season.  Mark acknowledged Sandra Hartmann as the Club Champion and also congratulated her on her additional tournament wins in 2013.

Officers -
Past President - Renee Morrison


President – Teri Raque


Vice President - Barbie Brown



Secretary – Barb Dames


Treasurer – Kathi McKeown
Minutes – Barb Dames encouraged members to visit the website to read the minutes from prior meetings.  The minutes as they appear on the website were approved.  
Treasurers Report – Kathi McKeown presented and the report was accepted.  The remaining rebates for the GHIH option were distributed to those present at the meeting.
Election of Officers – ALL the officers for 2013 will keep their positions for 2014
Teri extended a THANK YOU to all the 2013 committee chairpersons!  We couldn’t have been successful without you.

2014 Committee Chairpersons –



Ringer/Birdies/Chip-in – Sandra Hartmann and Sherry Hoke 


Player of the Month – Suzanne Wallace



Local Rules – Clubhouse



Interclub – Karen Unruh
Social/Guest Day, Game of the Week and closest to the pin will be handled by the Board.  

Old Business – Teri reminded members that the web site and email will continue to be our primary means of communication.  If you do not have daily or easy access to electronic communication please solicit a communication buddy.  Providing the Board with an accurate email address and maintaining access is the responsibility of each member.
New Business – Executive Meeting for Officers will be held on December 4, 2013

Executive Board Meeting for officers and Committee Chairpersons will be held in February 2014 (date to be determined based on availability)
Spring meeting - March 26, 2014
First play day – April 2, 2014
Prizes and awards were distributed.  
Respectfully submitted,

Barb Dames, Secretary 

